JANE JONES-WARNER

SENT BY E-MAIL ONLY

The Parochial Church Council of St. Mary's Church with St. Wilfrid and St. Faith's c/o Reverend Canon Robert White St. Mary's Vicarage Fratton Road Portsmouth Hampshire PO I 5PA

8th February 2019

Our ref: JV/711/080219

Dear Father Bob.

ST. FAITH'S CHURCH, CRASSWELL STREET, LANDPORT, PORTSMOUTH, POI 1HT REMEDIAL WORK RELATING TO THE WORSHIP SPACE LIGHTING SYSTEM

Thank you for the opportunity to be involved with the project to address a series of failed light fittings within the worship space. It was a great shame that technology had advanced to such a degree that it was not possible to simply re-lamp them, however it is hoped that the new fittings will serve the church for many years.

Overall, the Parish should be commended for completing the work so diligently and with limited funds. It was also sensible to employ the skills of the electrical team to make sure that the lighting scene settings are best suited to current worship.

You should now be in receipt of the Electrical Installation Condition Report reference IPN4/0681731 that has been assembled by Burrows Electrical and focuses on the circuit that has been worked upon, so this should be kept on file and made available to anyone completing work on the electrical system. The next periodic inspection should take place in 5 years.

In the absence of a Practical Completion Certificate typical of a `construction` project I hope this letter will suitably confirm to the Diocesan Registrar that the works have, in my mind, been completed satisfactorily.

Yours sincerely,

Julian Vallis RIBA SCA AABC

Associate

For and on behalf of Jane Jones-Wamer Associates LLP